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14 November 2017 
 
 

 

Press release 

 

 

GBL fully cooperates with the investigation related to the activities of 

Lafarge in Syria 
 

 

In the framework of a judicial investigation related to a presumption of terrorist groups’ financing by Lafarge 
in Syria, a search was conducted in the office premises of GBL, a shareholder of Lafarge at that time.  
 
GBL fully cooperates with this investigation.  

 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Xavier Likin Hans D’Haese 
Chief Financial Officer Investor Relations 

Tel.: +32 2 289 17 72 Tel.: +32 2 289 17 71 
xlikin@gbl.be hdhaese@gbl.be 
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